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Welcome back to Cub Manufacturing News! We are back and ready for new opportunities in 2016. We
hope all of you had a terrific holiday. The students at Cub Manufacturing are energized and ready to get back to
work on projects in the shop.

To start off this new year, Cub Manufacturing had two young and bright students join the team. Their
names are Taylor Colwell and Bailey Smith. Bailey has taken the role of helping out with Cub Manufacturing
News and filling out tags for products. Taylor Colwell has taken the role of helping out with the PlasmaCam.

We thank everyone for the opportunity to be a part of Cub Manufacturing. To become a family, be able
to learn valuable information to help us with future goals, and to help us achieve our career jobs.

Our students who are designing and producing the chicken grill, Super ATV gas canister, and signs are
making a material list to see. Andrew and Alex are designing a gas canister rack to hold full gas canisters on
one side and empty canisters on the other. Maverick and Kacey are continuing to work on new and innovated
designs for the chicken grill. We are designing and making a table to donate to King Club. We have partnered
with Ryker’s Ridge Elementary to design and produce hooks for the wall instead of the ceiling which solves a
concern with fire safety.

Alex and Andrew designing the gas canister holder.



Bailey Smith our other new and shy member of Cub Manufacturing.



Safety signs.




